
 
 
From: Jack P. Schley <jschley@pagescrantom.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2023 4:30 PM 
To: Sandra T Davis <Davis.Sandra@columbusga.org>; Rhonda Anderson <rhonda@kenhensonjr.com> 
Cc: Ken Henson <ken@kenhensonjr.com>; Lindsey Mclemore <Mclemore.Lindsey@columbusga.org> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Hospital Authority Minutes for June, July, and August 2022 
 
Ms. Davis,  
 
I apologize for the delay. Our last meeting for 2022 was in October and we have not met yet for 2023. 
However, the authority would like to renew Ms. Cynthia Jordan and Ms. Betty Tatum’s terms. I will 
follow-up with you about the third seat.   
 
Thank you,  
 
JACK P. SCHLEY | Page, Scrantom, Sprouse, Tucker & Ford, P.C. 
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